
Image Matters 

Our hospital touches the lives of people in every corner of the Ottawa Valley.  It is truly one of our community’s greatest assets.  Perhaps you recently had medical testing at the Pembroke Regional Hospital (PRH); maybe you visited a sick friend; maybe you had a son or daughter born there; or perhaps you are a volunteer or one of nearly 800 employees working there.
Each day stories of triumph and pain; hope and sadness; joy and miracles circulate the PRH halls. These are our stories…

Over the last decade, with substantial community support, we have made some      tremendous advances: in 2005 we completed a $46 million dollar expansion, added a dialysis treatment centre, a satellite chemotherapy unit, and, this past April, we opened four new state-of-the-art surgical suites.  Our goal is to advance healthcare, closer to home, for yours, and for all families who live and work in our region.

In keeping with this objective, PRH recently received approval to operate Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) technology. This diagnostic ability is used to detect soft tissue injuries and abnormalities. It is the tool of choice in diagnosing joint injuries, brain tumors, strokes, seizure disorders, multiple sclerosis and many forms of cancer.

As our hospital continues to expand its role in regional cancer, orthopedic and stroke services, MRI is essential.  This technology cannot arrive soon enough as wait times for MRI in our region drastically exceed the provincial average. The nearest MRIs are a three to four-hour round trip to Ottawa or Kingston.  Travel can be costly and difficult for many who need care.

Under the provincial agreement, the PRH will receive $800,000.00 to cover annual operational costs.  The community at-large, in partnership with the Foundation, must raise $4.5 million to purchase and install the MRI.

Having MRI technology will contribute to our community’s well-being by helping to attract key medical professionals. It will also enable us to get the right answers faster, leading to specific treatment sooner.  Combined, this means better outcomes and improved quality of life for people in our region.
This is an exciting opportunity for us to pull together and clearly advance regional health-care.
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